
January 3rd 2023 

 

Happy New Year, and thanks to the brave souls who have played golf. Also, thanks 
to Carol for 2022 

Welcome to 2023, and what an unusual year it will be, more Lady Captains than 
Prime Ministers maybe. 

For those of you who missed out on my year, it was 2012, London Olympic Year, 
and the other memorable event being the demolition of the old club house. 
However we carried on, and even had our AGM in the locker room. 

I thoroughly enjoyed my year, and am delighted to help out for my month, and it 
is a chance to wear my jacket again although the date on the badge is wrong. 

The Calender girls who were at the drive in on January 1st have agreed that the 
charity of the year will continue to be Hospice Care, especially since the Watford 
and St Albans Hospices are now under one umbrella. 

So here goes, lets hope for a good year 

 

Results 

New Year Trophy 

1st Karen Ellam    30 points  Winner of the New Year Trophy 

2nd Gillian Hanson   23 points taken on the Back 9 from 

3rd Sheila Stewart    23 points 

 

 

 



Notices:  

Saturday 7 January  13 Cubs Stableford  

Tuesday 10 January  13 Clubs Stableford Open Draw at 10.20 

 

Please do not forget to register in the pro shop 

 

The Yellow Ball Competition on January 17th combined with a 2 scores out of 3 
competition list is now up, as this is only 2 weeks away and if you are not planning 
on going up to the club to sign up, I can do it for you if you let me know asap, and 
especially by Monday 10th. If you do not have a team, of 3 organised I can add 
your name and make up teams. 

Hope to see you all on the golf course before my month is over. 

 

Frances, the January Calendar Girl 

 
 


